Rt. 1, Box 210

Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Jan. 25, 1974

Dr. Cherles R, Merbs

Dept.. of Anthrepology
Arizona State University
Tempe, Arizona 85281

Dear Dr. Merbs:

I wish to take this opportunity to highly recommend
Albert, Goodyear as a highly qualified and dedicated student
of Inthropology. Albert attended the 1972 summer field
school in ILithic technology which was sponsored by Natimnal
Seience Foundation. Of the thirty students who applied to
the schoel, Mr. Goodysar was selsctod as ons of five to
attend which, in itself, reflect his qualifications.

Mr. Goodyear is a very dedicated and self-disciplined
student and is interested and highly quelified in the field
of lithic technology. He is very adepl at replicating many
types of prehistoric tools of various types and of various
materials. As my student, I appreciated his inquiring mind
and the manner in which he researched a given problem until
he had arrived at an acceptable conclusion.

I would not hesitate to recommend Al to any University
and fee) tha®t he would be an asset to the department.

Sincerely yours,

Dcn E. Crabtree

Research Associate in Prehistoric Tech.

The Museunm
Idaho State Uhiversity
Pocatello, Idaho 83201
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